
RE: Taser International  

FCC ID: X4GS00832  

IC: 8803A-S00832  

ATCB017799  

 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 

Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there may be additional comments.  

 

1) Regarding the request on the labeling of the 2 part statement for previous comment 3 – kindly note 

that TCB’s can not “interpret” the rules. If a request to get permission as cited in the letter is necessary – 

then the FCC will need to be consulted directly. If FCC permissions is requested, kindly let us know if the 

applicant, LS Research, or ACB should consult with the FCC regarding an attempt to get permission. Note 

that optionally, it may be possible for the applicant to justify “impractical” under KDB 784748 section 

2.2. However if this is done and the FCC later questions this justification, the burden of proof will have to 

be presented from the applicant. Kindly let us know how you wish to proceed.  

 

Response – The label area is considered too small for the 15.19(a) statements to be read legibly and 

would be impracticable for the manufacture to produce. The statements can be found in the user 

manual supplied with the device.   



 


